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Docket Nos. 50 440
and 50 441 FEB 19 1985 y

4

Ms. Susan L Hiatt 3GCRF Pepresentative
8275 Munson Road q

*Mentor, Ohio 44060
|

Dear Ms. Hiatt: a
i

Thank you for your February 7,1985 letter identifying what appeared to E
you to be e discrepancy between the Perry FSAR comitments and the Perry j
draft Technical Specification assumptions relative to the Standby Liquid p
Control System operation. Your letter has been referred to the Tochnical \

Specification Review Group staff who are developing the Technical Specifi- 3
cations for Perry, tinit I licensina. Please bn advised that wo are in the p
early stages of finalizing the Technical Specifications for Perry, Unit 1. a

A second draf t is scheduled to be submitted to the applicant in March 1985; 4
the " proof and review" copy is scheduled in April 1985; and we expect to .

submi+ the final draft ,iust prior to Unit i licensing (currently targeted
'-

for June / July 1985). This process was developed to ensure that the final h
' Technical Specifications will be consistent with the Comission's regulations,

the FSAR commitments, and the staff findings , positions, etc. , docu lented in j
the Perry SEP and SER supplements. ]

You also indicated that your copy of the draf t Technical Specifications sub- $
riitted by NRC letter dated January 30, 1985 is missing Pages 3/4 6-38 through a
3/4 7-20. These pages are enclosed. A

=

Sincerely, y
s

3% Dys

John J. Stefano, Project Manager !
Licensing Branch No. 1 g
Division of Licensing e
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Enclosure: As stated -
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